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Comments: The Forest Service should be guided by the Wilderness Act in rejecting 'permanent fixed climbing

anchors'.   These devices are not compatible with the Wilderness Act.  The FS has no obligation to provide

recreational opportunities for climbers and if people want to use these things, they can go outside designated

Wilderness areas.


